
 

Update in connection with the extreme 
weather in Norway 
 

The extreme weather is still affecting the accessibility of the infrastructure in Norway and the 

situation is still critical. The main roads in the south and east of the country are now open 

and cars are delivered as normal. 

The Dovrebanen (Railroad to Trondheim) is still closed due to a bridge that collapsed and fell 

into the river. It will take a while before this is repaired and the trains to Trondheim can run 

as normal again. 

 

 

 

 

There has been extreme rainfall in the district around Trondheim over the last 24 hours, 

which has caused that the E6 and other main roads have been closed. The authorities have 

issued a warning and asked those living in the area to stay inside. The result of this is that 

there is verry limited deliveries in the area at the moment.  

 

Torrential rain has been reported in large parts of central Norway for the next 24 hours. This 

can make the delivery situation even worse, and we are following the situation closely. 

 



Best regards 

Andre Joteig 

Axess Logistics AS 

 

 


